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Practical Farmers of Ontario District Meeting, May 30

The Practical Farmers of Ontario (PFO) are hosting their first district meeting for Durham, Kawartha
Lakes and Peterborough on May 30, 2013. The meeting will start at 7:30 at the Haydon Community
Hall (503 Concession Road 8, Haydon, ON). Refreshments will be served.

Kathy Simpson (Agricultural & Rural Economic Development Advisor with OMAF) will be on hand to
discuss the various programs and resources available to help grow farm businesses in Ontario.

The PFO is a diverse group of over 200 producers of field crops, beef, dairy, hog, lamb, poultry and
organic fruit and vegetables from across Ontario. Their purpose is to promote, protect and provide a
voice for Ontario Family Farms and people who wish to support family farms.

For more information,contact Julie Jones: juliejonesl@live.ca [1] — (705) 277-2382

http://www.practicalfarmersontario.ca/ [2]
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